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Mental Health Week: WEAR SOMETHING GREEN 
Friday, 21st May  

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Next week, we will be celebrating Mental Health Week in school. The theme for this year’s 
event is ‘nature’ something fitting, after a year where we’ve spent more time indoors than 
outside.  
 
As we enter summer and the nation eases out of lockdown, we would like to encourage our 
children to reconnect with nature and the environment and the feeling of ‘calm’ that being 
outside brings us. 
 
Next Friday (21st May), children and staff are invited to come into school wearing 
something ‘green’. 
 
We are kindly asking for a donation of £1 to help us to purchase a bird table and some new 
garden accessories for outside.  
 

 
 
We thank you in advance for supporting with our fundraising initiative.   
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. K Leach           Headteacher                                     
 


